
• Department QM has new Podium Manual for $10. 

• Buddy Poppy requirement removed for All American and All State. 

• VMSP donations will not be taken at department.  Information on how to do this is on the Dept. 

Website and National Website. 

• Dashboard for Dept. is out.  We are catching up on updating so it will be a few weeks before it is 

caught up.  It is the responsibility of all Commanders to monitor this dashboard.  It is open to 

anyone who is a member of South Carolina to view.   If you have problems, logging in the 

webmasters PSC Betty Hilliard and Commander Ted Tufts will be glad to help.   

• State Roundup was a great success.  Visited 13 posts in three days, got a lot of great feedback from 

Commanders and members.  Did a lot of training on the Dept. Website.   

• End of quarter reports due by COB October 31.  

• One post 100% and early bird.  Congratulations to post 3096.  Who will be next? 

• Thanks for all who attended the 22k for 22 and steps and strides events.  Good turnout. 

• Commander’s stress to your posts we would like to know what is happening at your post and would 

like to attend your events to show support to you and your members. 

• 31 Oct Trunk or Treat at Department.  We will be doing a membership drive and need all who can 

assist us.  This is a Department function so please give us a hand.  If all goes well hopefully, it will 

become a yearly event. 

• 12 Nov Blood Drive at Department.  Department Surgeon Kirk Douglas is chairing, posters are out 

and there is information on the Department Website. 

• Thanks to PSC Burn for his work upgrading the internet and systems in the Dept. 

 


